Public Hearing
Zoning Board of Appeals
Shelby Town Hall
4062 Salt Works Rd
Medina, NY 14103
April 25, 2022

ZBA Board Members Present:  Patti Bushover Secretary
Larry Szatkowski
Sharlene Pratt
Marian Fry

Others Present: Betty Leffler 10578 West Shelby Rd neighbor to the East of Mr. Cochrane.

Secretary Bushover opened the Public Hearing at 1:30 pm with a roll call four members
were present and the ZBA had a quorum Chairman Lacy was excused. Secretary
Bushover introduced the Board Members to Mrs. Leffler. Bushover read the Legal Notice
(see Att. 1) published Aprill7, 2022 in the Lake Country Pennysaver. Board member
Sharlene Pratt noted that the measurements of the porch were incorrect and should be 8°
by 28’. The correction of the measurements was so noted and up dated on the Legal
Notice. Secretary Bushover reported that there were no letters received regarding this
application. Bushover ask Mrs. Leffler if she had any on concerns about the porch. Mrs.
Leffler stated that she was in favor of the porch and thought that it would look good in
the neighborhood.

Secretary Bushover asked if there were any questions about the porch hearing none
closed the Public Hearing at 1:40 pm



